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Liberty Services, doing business as the Liberty Dollar, is negotiating with a 
prominent Idaho attorney to attempt to secure the return of property seized Nov. 
14 by the FBI at Sunshine Mint in Coeur d'Alene, Idaho, the Liberty Dollar 
fulfillment headquarters in Evansville, Ind., printers in California and in Asheville, 
N.C. 
 
Bernard von NotHaus, monetary architect of the Liberty Dollar private voluntary 
barter currency medallions, said plans are also being developed to file a class 
action suit against the government concerning the seizures. 
 
Von NotHaus already has a civil suit pending against the U.S. Mint and Treasury 
Department that seeks a court ruling declaring that use of the Liberty Dollar 
precious metals medallions does not violate federal law. 
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